‘ x ]B Wiggins Bay Foundation, Inc.

c/o FirstService Residential
10600 Chevrolet Way, Suite 2020
F Estero, FL 33928

Special Notification to Wiggins Bay Foundation Owners
Voting by
Electronic Communication

Dear WBF Owner,

As most of you may know the State of Florida has clarified the ability of
Associations to communicate more efficiently and effectively with Members,
Owners and Residents in their Communities.

Most Wiggins Bay Owners receive email notices of meetings and special
informational “email blast” regarding emergency or projects happening in the
community.

To enhance the communication with owners and to help control costs for printing
and mailing costs, the Board of Directors is asking for Owners to go into the
Wiggins Bay website listed below and authorize communication through email.
The website access address is:

http://wigginsbayfoundation.info/

In the open page, you will see on the right side, under “what new?” a spot
marked “electronic communication consent form”. Click on that line and fill
in the highlighted areas and then electronically sign the form and submit the
form.

It is very user friendly and we appreciate your consideration and look forward to
communicating with all of our neighbors on a more effective and efficient basis.

Just as a reminder, the Board is also moving toward electronic voting for the
community, which will provide owners a fast, effective and secure way to vote on
ballot issues for the Foundation. It is the plan to use this new process for the
proxy/ballot intended to be sent for the document change late this year. This has
been very well received in other nearby communities, and enhances owner’s ability
to cast their vote from anywhere and not deal with mailing a response.

All the best,
Wiggins Bay Foundation Board of Directors


http://wigginsbayfoundation.info/

